
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 18 January 2018 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London 
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner  
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive, MOPAC 
James Bevan – Policy Officer, MOPAC 
DAC Mark Simmons, MPS 
David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Policy 
  
 
 
1 HMICFRS Inspection Structure 
 
1.1 The Mayor was given an in-depth briefing on the HMICFRS inspection regime, the 

Met’s engagement with the inspectors, the 2017/18 inspection judgments, the 
2018/19 planned inspections and the resource impact. 
 

 
2 BCU Evaluation 
 
2.1 There was a discussion of the evaluation of the two areas testing the proposed changes 

to the Basic Command Unit (BCU) as part of the strengthening policing programme. 
 
 
3 Operational Update 
 
3.1 The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues, including how the 

impact of contracts formerly owned by Carillion are being managed. 
 
 

 


